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 August 06, 2022 
 
 Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 

In an effort to improve safety for our children, the school district will begin implementing 
random searches of secondary students and student lockers when the 2022-2023 school year 
begins.  The random wand metal detector searches will be conducted quickly and in such a way 
that instructional time will not be interrupted.  The searches will detect the possession of 
weapons, deter bringing weapons onto school grounds and reduce the potential for violent 
incidents.   
 
If you or your child has any questions, please refer to the Rights and Responsibilities Handbook 
which can be found on the student’s device and the Escambia County School District website or 
please contact Ms. Palasciano at 492-6136. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tara Palasciano 

 


